March 16, 1967

Present: Mr. Burch and Mr. Aud in executive session.

Sheriff

Mr. B. Burroughs stated he has gotten a man to replace T. Greig as deputy sheniff. Mr. Paul Griffith is interested. Mr. Greig was appointed from the 6th District, and the sheriff has discussed this matter with Mr. Guyther, and the latter stated this could be done legally. Mr. Burroughs asked the commissioners what they would be willing to pay thisman, as he has had 6 years with the Maryland State Police.

Mr. Burch said this will have to be discussed with Mr. Bowles, and the sheriff will be informed of the decision.

Courtney Sanitary Fill

Mr. Burch said that Mrs. Courtney wants the names of her two daughters on the deed for the fill, and Carolyn C. Fenwick and Minnie C. Russell will be added as lessors.

Meeting adjourned.

Approved,

F. Elliott Burch, President